
 
Winter 2016 

Welcome  
 
It is our distinct pleasure to 
inform our Brothers of the 
happenings of the current Zeta- 
Pi Chapter.  
We have been really busy this 
past winter semester, and we are 
looking forward to this fall 
semester and the many great 
events and agenda we have 
planned. 
 
A Night to Remember 
 
The Zeta Pi Chapter hosted their 
30th Orchid Ball March 19th.  
With long planning by Active 
and Alumni worked to make the 
event on the will be 
remembered. 	Many important 
Brothers were in attendance: 
Grand Sage E. Andrew Morris, 

   

Past Grand Herald Robert 
Pankau, Founder Chuck Surnick 
and Rob Waters along with Jeff 
Fox and many others. .. There 
were many memorable 
highlights of night but one most 
importantly was Chuck Surnick 
winning the Founder’s Award 
for his long dedication and 
service to the chapter.  
 

State of the Chapter 
 
Currently we are 22 men strong 
after initiation from the winter.  
We are a diverse group of 
gentlemen each bringing 
something different to the 
chapter to make it great.  We are 
excited for this year and what 
are vision is for the chapter. 

 Philanthropy 
 
With the success from last year 
the chapter worked hard each 
volunteering for different days 
and times to help out and was 
successful in signing up 150 
donor recipients.   
 

 



  

 
Alumni Relations 
 
Zeta Pi strives to continue enhance our relationship with our great Alumni. 
With events like the golf outing coming up this summer we look forward 
to see many Alumni out in attendance it’s always a great events each year. 
In addition its always great to engage with Alumni at Rochester Mills on 
the 3rd Tuesday each month. The chapter would like to thank the Alumni 
for attending Orchid Ball this year and for all that you do. This chapter 
grows stronger with the Alumni presence.  
 
 

 

 

 


